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23 July 2012

Dear Sir
Re: Proposals to Build on Green Belt

| received a notice (Focus) regarding the proposal to build on the fields from
Leicester Lane, West Hill through to Blackdown, Milverton etc., and | would
like it noted that | strongly object to the development of the Green Belt.

The prospect of destroying the Warwickshire countryside, the cutting down of
trees, killing wildlife is a disgrace and should not be allowed to happen. |
cannot see how the road structure surrounding the areas can take the
substantial increase in traffic which will arise from these developments with
residential and commercial proposed. Or, do you propose making Leicester
Lane, Kenilworth Road dual carriageways?

Why choose to destroy the countryside when there was a substantial amount
of land at the Fords Foundry site. This is situated close to the town centre
and all amenities and yet you have allowed a further supermarket to take this
over. How many supermarkets does a town need? Please do not advise me
that this is because of employment demand! | would like to know how many
small traders, who also employ staff, you are putting out of business because
they cannot compete with the likes of Sainsburys, Tescos, Azda, Morrisons,
Waiterose etc.

Again, | state that | object strongly to the Council’'s future proposals for the
development of the Green Belt. The younger generation in Warwickshire will
not know what countryside is if this is allowed to happen.

Yours faithfully,




